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Grant County EDC 
Welcomes Violet Power 

 

Grant County sees the Solar Tech company Violet 
Power arrive with word on building a solar panel factory 
in Moses Lake.  

 The factory is to be fully operational late next year and 
will employ nearly one thousand people.  

 Violet Power is a proud green manufacturer, with a 
plan to create efficient and durable solar panels with 
the intent to warranty for 50 years.  

 We are excited to see another green manufacturer 
arrive in our area and certainly one that will bring in 
quite a few jobs to people in Grant County.  

 

This company will bring a significant number of solar 
panels to the US, freeing it from dependence on 
imported panels. With access to low-cost silicon and a 
plant already in place, its no wonder this opportunity 
was taken by Violet Power.  

 Washington State has remained focused on green 

manufacturing across the state, and the Grant County 
EDC is proud that we can continually offer reliable and 
affordable power to large companies like Violet Power 
to produce in a sustainable manner. 

 According to the interview on the Columbia Basin 
Herald with Charlie Gay, Violet Power’s CEO, they will 
likely plan on hiring 500 employees initially with 
manufacturing experience, and bringing on more as the 
building ramps up production.  

https://www.commerce.gov/ 

https://www.facebook.com/grantedc
mailto:brant@grantedc.com
mailto:allan.peterson@wsbdc.org
mailto:rebecca@grantedc.com


 

September 2020 Newsletter  Page 2 

CARES Act Continued 
 The CARES Act grants 
continue in Grant County.  

 We have received close to 
200 business applications 
for the CARES Act grant 
and so far we have 
received word that nearly 
150 have received or will 
receive grant funds with 

another 40 businesses 
pending approval.  

 A push has been made to 
reach the Hispanic 
community in Grant County. 
Paperwork has begun translation 
and efforts are being made to 
contact individual businesses either 
with in-person visits or phone calls, 

urging them to review and apply for 
the CARES Act.  

 There is still room for more 
businesses to apply, but funds are 

going fast. If you know of any 
businesses who have been 
considerably impacted by 
COVID-19, we ask that you have 
them apply. Businesses can 
find the application at 
www.grantedc.com/grants/ and 
submit the applications to Nic 
at the Gmail address listed on 

the website.  

 The process does take a 
couple of weeks, so the sooner 
we can get applications in from 

businesses the more quickly they 
can receive word.  

 Checks have already gone out to 
nearly fifty businesses, with another 
100 in the works!  

Grant County EDC Drone License Received 

 The Grant County EDC’s Nic Thurston has taken and 
passed the Unmanned Aircraft General test at Central 
Washington University on September 16th!  

 With only a few steps remaining, the EDC will soon 
have a fully licensed drone pilot available to shoot 
sites in high resolution video or take ultra high 
definition photographs from on high.  

 The drone will be registered with the EDC and we are 
excited to utilize our new 
technology as soon as 
possible! 

 Drone footage will help us 
remain up-to-date in terms of 
technology and utility. Being 
able to show anyone across 
the globe detailed site 
information and schematics 
will only serve to help the 
Grant County EDC and Grant  
County in general will become 

more visible to the world.  

 We hope to be able to use this service in the next few 
months. Nic will be looking for some sites to practice 
with and will likely begin making the rounds to 
locations in Grant County to update our profiles. If you 
have any sites in mind that you feel could use an aerial 
touch, let Nic know at nic@grantedc.com!  

 

Thanks goes out to Nic for his hard 
work in preparing for and passing 
his test. He will now be vetted by 
the FAA and should receive full 
certification in the next two weeks. 

Congratulations, Nic! 

https://dronelife.com/2017/09/26/5-ways-to-become-a-better-drone-pilot/ 

https://newatlas.com/bacteria-solar-cell/55339/ 

 



 

Partners & Investors 
 
 

ASPI Group 
City of Moses Lake 
City of Quincy 
Grant County 
Grant County PUD 
Port of Moses Lake 
Port of Quincy  

 
Central Terminals LLC 
Columbia Basin Herald 
Microsoft Corporation 
Samaritan Healthcare 
Verizon 

 

 
Confluence Health 
Genie Industries 
Hayden Homes 

 

 
City of Ephrata 
CliftonLarsonAllen LLP 
Nouryon 
Port of Ephrata 
Port of Mattawa 
REC Silicon 

 

 
Accredited Appraisals 
Agri/Com Appraisals 
Aviation Technical Services 
Banner Bank 
Basic American Foods 
Barrett Business Services, Inc.  
Big Bend Community College 
Big Bend Community College Foundation 
Cascade Consulting Group 
Central Bonded Collectors 
Chemi-Con Materials 
City of Electric City 
City of George 
City of Royal City 
City of Soap Lake 
City of Warden 
Clear Risk Solutions 
Coldwell Banker Tomlinson Ranch & Home 
Columbia Basin Development League 
Columbia Basin Job Corp 
Columbia Basin Railroad 
Columbia Electrical Supply 
Columbia Glass Inc. 

Consolidated Disposal Service, Inc. 
Dano Law Firm 
Gary Mann Real Estate 
General Dynamics—OTS 
Grand Coulee Dam Area Chamber of 
Commerce 
Guild Mortgage Company 
Horizon Credit Union 
Housing Authority of Grant County 
Hub International 
J & M Electric 
JR Newhouse Co., PLLP 
LambWeston 
Landau Associates, Inc. 
Lenroc Company 
Live Nation-Gorge Amphitheatre 
Mardon Resort 
Martin Morris Agency 
Moses Lake Chamber of Commerce 
Moses Lake Community Health 
Center 
Moses Lake School District 
Northland Communications  
Northwest Farm Credit Services  
Polhamus Heating & Air 
Conditioning 
Port of Coulee City 
Port of Hartline 
Port of Royal Slope 
Port of Warden 
Quincy Foods 
Rock Steel Structures 
SGL Group 
Skaug Brothers, Inc. 
Skone & Connors 
Total Employment & Management  
Town of Coulee City 
Trask Insurance Inc. 
Umpqua Bank 
Western Pacific Engineering 
Western Polymer Corporation 
Windermere K-2 Realty 
WorkSource Central Basin 
Zip Truck Lines, Inc. 
Justin Ashley 

David Bailey 
Terry Brewer 
Jeff Foster 
Rory Knapp 

Denise Lefler 
Fred Lischka 
Col. Clyde Owen 
Dale Pomeroy 
Sheldon Townsend 

Board of Directors 

William Coe 
President 

 
Dr. Terry Leas 
Past President 

  
Gregg Fletcher 
Vice President 
  
Juliann Dodds 
Treasurer (Past President) 
  
Dale Pomeroy 
Secretary, 2012 Past President 
  
Caralyn Bess 
Director 
Lisa Karstetter 
Director 
Don Kersey 
Director 
Brian Kuest 
Director, 2004 Past President 
Lars Leland 
Director 
 
Jim McCullough 
Director 
Brian Meiners 
Director, 2006 Past President 
Peggy Nevsimal 
Director 
Marvin Price 
Director, 2013 Past President 
Juanita Richards 
Director, 2015 Past President 
Katherine Ryf 
Director 
Eric Skaug 
Director 
Theresa Sullivan 
Director 
Louis Szablya 
Director 
Tom Taylor 
Director  

Founders Circle $15,000+ 

Platinum Division $10,000-$14,999 

Gold Division $5,000-$9,999 

Silver Division $3,000-$4,999 

Bronze Division $500-$3,999 

Bronze Division Cont. 

Friends of GCEDC 

Friends of GCEDC Cont. 

 


